Leila Arboretum Society

August 24, 2021

Seth Votava Justice Fence 1276 E Columbia Avenue Battle Creek, MI 49014

Dear Seth,

For 10 years now, Leilapalooza Music Festival has been the most anticipated summer music event in Battle Creek, bringing artists from all over Michigan and neighboring states to perform, UNPAID, for one full day. This year marks our most ambitious year ever, with an increase to THREE FULL DAYS of music, arts, food, and community spirit.

The words we heard over and over were, "The community NEEDED this!" That makes us proud, and we're proud to have YOU as our premiere Sponsor!





Your generous in-kind sponsorship and use of the fencing made it possible for our volunteers and staff to keep the event area secure and manage the vendor row area more efficiently over the course of the three-day event.

We are proud to partner with Justice Fence for another successful year, and we could not have had this success without Sponsors like YOU.

It is our sincere hope that you will join us again in 2022 when we create an even bigger and better event to celebrate summer in Battle Creek with music, arts, and culture.

Thank you again for your generosity.

Sincerely,

The Leilapalooza Committee



Leila Arboretum Society and B.C.M.A.M.S. are a 501 (c) (3) nonprofit organization. 100% of your gift is tax deductible. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Please retain this document for your federal income tax records.